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Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

It is with great sadness that we’ll say goodbye to a most valued member of staff.  Mrs 
Walker has informed the Governors and School that she would like to retire at the end of 
Summer term.  
  

Mrs Walker has been at St Charles’ for 30 years, during which time she has shown a 

deep commitment to the school and all the children.  She has brought a love and 

enjoyment of maths and religious education to our children.  She has worked in many 

different teaching roles in school but over the last seven years has been our Deputy 

Headteacher, this will be one of her greatest legacies.  

  

Mrs Walker will finish at the end of Summer term and we are now preparing to recruit a  

new Deputy Headteacher.  We will inform parents once the post has been confirmed.  

  

I know you will want to join me in thanking Mrs Walker for the outstanding service she has 

given to the community of St. Charles’ over the last 30 years.  

  

We all wish her a long, happy and healthy retirement and all the very best for the future.  

  

  

Yours sincerely,  

  

  

  

  

  

Mrs R Dean  

(Headteacher)  
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